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When 2022 first began, we were paused in our construction

plans, awaiting the fate of our donated space. By February,

we were officially notified that Lily's Pad needed to

relocate. It was disappointing to know that all of our efforts

to secure permitting and to find donors to help construct

our facility on Apache would now need to be repeated.

But our mission was too important to let us give up!

It took some time but we finally gained our momentum

back! We found our new space in May, got a building permit

in September, the landlord completed renovations in

October, we secured a contractor in November and at last

the facility went under construction in December! 

In spite of our delays, it was a pretty great year! Amazing

people continued to fundraise for us, we participated in

tons of community events and started several new

outreach programs. These pictures say it all!

We couldn't be more ready for 2023, when our doors

will finally open and all of YOU can say, "I helped build

Lily's Pad!"  We are long overdue for that celebration!

Farewell to 2022...Hello to 2023!  






Come join us on Saturday, 4/1, for a family fun golf

event and help us raise the last of our build-out funds! 

We are renting out the entire range of Dobson Ranch

Golf Course and you can try your hand at the newest

golf addiction!  

The Toptracer golf experience allows you to play a

round of golf at courses all over the world without

leaving your bay! Not a golfer? No problem!  Practice

your game or play some of the golfing challenges

geared toward the novice or beginning golfer! 

Enjoy live music, silent auction and raffle, corn hole
contests and more!

Click HERE for more information!

Title Sponsorship Available 
for $5,000.  

Contact dawn@lilyspadaz.org


We started out December with $100,000 left to raise to complete

build-out and our friends at Bogeys have been on a mission to

help us get there!  They hosted an old fashioned craft fair and

bake sale in December and a Trivia Bingo event in January.  In

addition, they donated 20% of all sales during the event.  Both

events raised over $3,000 each!  This community is amazing!



upcoming eventsDECEMBER GIFT BACK

Thank you to all who supported our

3rd Annual Gift Back event!  We

were able to supply care packages

for families spending their holidays

at Banner Children's hospital as

well as restock many of their most

requested items. We were thrilled

to "Gift Back" some of the joy of the

season to these families!

THANK YOU BOGEYS!

Thank you to

Channel 10 for


sharing the updates

on our build-out!  

Check out the story

 HERE!

Watch the Lily's Pad facility come to

life! Take a virtual tour of our space


or flip through our gallery of photos. 

Click HERE!

Kendra Scott Gives Back
Lily's Pad will receive 20% of sales 

on 2/11 from 12 - 2 pm at the Chandler

mall location and online (2/11 and 2/12)


using code GIVEBACK-DKQDG

Lily's Pad Range Partee
April 1 - see details HERE!

LET'S GET LILY'S PAD OPEN!

https://lilyspadaz.org/golf/
https://www.fox10phoenix.com/video/1169960
https://lilyspadaz.org/location/
https://lilyspadaz.org/golf/

